
From: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 7:21 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: RE: Tunnel video
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7/13/2009

Thanks, Ron.  Morale in the team is very high right now and your compliments are very much appreciated.
  
Mike Rigsby 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
206-382-6352 
 

From: Paananen, Ron 
Sent: Tue 1/13/2009 7:01 PM 
To: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant); Mezher, Jay 
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); SmithJar@pbworld.com; White, John; Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Grotefendt, 
Amy (Consultant) 
Subject: Tunnel video 
 
I just toured the KING 5 website.  They have posted the tunnel video, I think it is a great clip, given what we know 
today about the bored tunnel.  It's a great service the public.  Please pass along my thanks for everyone that 
worked to get it ready for today.   


